Memo

To: Mary MacMichael

From: Craig Stephenson @9*

CC: Kelly Marchese
Date:  December 8, 2020

Re: Approval of staff for Schedule B — Homework Clinic

Homework Clinic:

Recommend Board approval of the following staff member as additional staff
to facilitate Homework Clinic at the Thomas E. Bowe School at the rate of
$37.00 per hour effective December 2020. Until we return to a full brick and
mortar schedule, homework clinic will be conducted virtually after school hours.

Please approve: Christina Gennaoui



